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Room 3310, North Tower, Zhengda Center No.20,
Jinhe East Rd, Chaoyang District,
Beijing 100020
People’s Republic of China
 


							May 17, 2022

Dear Shareholders: 


Enclosed is an updated proxy card, for the Annual Meeting of Shareholders of Shineco, Inc. being held on June 8, 2022 (the “New Proxy Card”).  The New Proxy Card is being sent to you to clarify the voting options for proposal Number 3. We ask that you please, as soon as possible, complete and sign the enclosed proxy card and return it according to the instructions on the New Proxy Card even if you have already signed  proxy card that was previously sent to you.  

Should you not return a new proxy card we will continue to use your previously voted proxy card to the extent applicable. 




	Very truly yours, 
 


Shineco, Inc. 
 
 



